MARINA MANAGER’S REPORT
December 3", 2020

Marina contracts for 2021 are finished and will be
mailed the week of January 4.

Marina barrage updates to winches have been
completed.

Gerrish Township Park had a tree come down during
a recent windstorm and will need to be cut up and
removed.

The residents living on Carlos St. next to the park have
requested that we look-into installing a snow fence
due to drifting which blocks the road. We have
contacted the road commission for their input.

Steve Myer
Marina manager




